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Consultation Ended on 3rd March 2023

Number

Do you support the 

proposals at 

Queslett Nature 

Reserve? Reason Any other changes you'd like to make

1

Yes

I was the one who proposed the re-naming of the main pathway and adjacent 

woodland in The Queslett Nature Reserve To Linnecor Way and Linnecor 

Woodland.Cllr Keith Linnecor did a lot in the area for conservation and the 

local environment. He was a great loss to the family and the community as he 

was very popular. Still not one hundred per cent sure about removing one of 

the fence panels. But we will see how it goes

Around the edge of the lake needs to be cleared of life saving rings and other 

rubbish and perhaps some clearance to make easier for bird nesting and such. 

There is a need for a more secure life saving ring cradle. As it is an on going 

problem of the ring being removed and thrown (usually at the swans) in the lake. 

The rings build up and look unsightly. More signage is needed at the two other 

entrances in Booth Farm Way and Boothes Lane. Also, a notice board by the lake 

would be good. Some of the wooded fencing in Boothes Lane need to be removed

2 Yes Fully in support of any plans designed to improve the space. It is a key part of an increasingly built up area and must be maintained and where possible improved.no

3
Yes Out of respect for Keith Linnicor who was instrumental in forming the QNR I would love to see trees and benches dedicated to deceased patrons of the QNR.

4
Yes Nice touch to name it after Keith Linnecor since he was so crucial in developing the area.

A Nice place to sit and look over the lake would be good if possible. But I can see 

why you wouldn't want to chop down trees etc to achieve it.


